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Welcome to this month’s newsletter, regarding the 
progress being made on the construction of the 
Mildenhall Hub, a major national project to deliver 
a better school, improved leisure facilities, and 
integrated community and public services.

The multi-million pound project will create modern 
accessible services to people living in and around the 
town, and from the surrounding area, and includes a 
new school, children’s centre, new leisure facilities, a 
health centre, facilities for Suffolk Police, West Suffolk 
Council and Suffolk County Council, as well as a 
library, job centre and Citizen’s Advice centre. 
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Steel work has completed on three of the four 
zones with the final zone (zone one) currently 
being installed. The steel frame in its entirety is 
expected to be completed in September.

The majority of precast planks are in for zones 
four, three and two (which can be seen in the 
second picture). Zone one has been fabricated and 
will await the completion of the above steelwork 
before works can begin.

Works are also currently ongoing to the metal 
deck roof sheets. These have now been completed 
to zone three and will be progressed on zone four 
over the coming weeks.

Structural topping to zone three is also currently 
being poured.

The ground floor slab is also in the process 
of being poured and set out according to the 
architect’s drawings. 

Another next step for the project involves the 
beginning of the facade work, which will form the 
external aesthetics of the building. These works 
will start in early September and transform the 
way the building looks to the community.
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For more information about the history of the Mildenhall Hub project go to www.mildenhallhub.info
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